
 

 

I have been the Headteacher of a local primary school for over twelve years. I love working in 
education because every day offers a different challenge and the opportunity to make a difference 
to our young people . Working locally means that I know the community very well that Hilbre serves.   

As a trustee, I am looking forward to being able to offer my experience and skills to continue to 
develop the already excellent work of the school. My daughter (until recently) attended Hilbre so I 
am familiar with the education and wider opportunities that the school has to offer. 

I live on Wirral and in my spare time I enjoy making the most of our wonderful area by going on long 
walks. As a parent of two children, I also spend a considerable time supporting them in their chosen 
sports. 


